
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft – Revised Information for Small Craft and 

Yachts 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that the information notice for Small Craft and Yachts 

using Lowestoft Harbour has been revised and is attached to this notice. This revision 

precedes all previous documents issued. 

Please bring this notice and the revision of the information to the attention of all Mariners 

and Port-Users operating in this area. 

This notice supersedes notice No.54 2021, which is hereby cancelled. 

 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

  

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

13 November 2023 
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